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From: David Flinn
Sent: 15 November 2018 14:07

To: Planning
]

Subject: Re Consultation Belfast Local Development Plan Attention ||

Dear Sirs

The Belfast Civic Trust would like to communicate that it is broadly supportive of the draft plan.
We are particularly supportive of policies BH1, BH2BH3,BH4,BH6 relating to built heritage. We are
also very supportive of policy DES1,DES2 and DES 3. Re design and the restriction on tall buildings.
The remainder of the plan is excellent.

Yours Sincerely

DAVID Flinn
Chairperson

Belfast Clvic Trust





